
Class Action Lawsuit Could Affect Over a
Hundred Thousand  Phone Book Delivery
Workers

/EINPresswire.com/ Telephone directory delivery workers could be eligible to join a certified

nationwide class action lawsuit according to a recent decision by a Houston court.

Telephone directory delivery workers could be eligible to join a certified nationwide class action

lawsuit according to a recent decision by a Houston court. The court has ordered notice to be

sent to 114,312 potential “opt-in” plaintiffs who may have been underpaid.  

Delivery workers for Directory Distributing Associates (DDA) who delivered AT&T phone books

filed suit alleging that they were hired as independent contractors, but should have been paid as

employees, and been entitled to additional pay under the minimum wage laws. These delivery

worker plaintiffs sought class certification as a collective action under the Fair Labor Standards

Act (FLSA), which was granted, conditionally, by the court. 

The Texas court has ordered notice be sent to all current and past delivery workers of Directory

Distributing Associates who delivered AT&T phone books since June 25, 2009.  These delivery

workers could be entitled to additional pay for their work. 

Delivery workers who want to pursue back pay and join the suit must read the court-authorized

Notice and sign and return the electronic Consent form at:

http://www.ddadeliveryworkersgroup.com/.  The Consent form must be signed on-line or

postmarked by March 29, 2013.  The attorneys will not ask for out-of-pocket payment of fees or

case expenses for delivery workers, they will seek fees from the defendants in the case.

A copy of the petition filed with the court may also be found on the website.

Attorneys representing the class:

Cindy Diggs

cdiggs@holmesdiggs.com 

Judith Sadler

jsadler@lojspc.com

http://www.ddadeliveryworkersgroup.com/
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Cindy Diggs

(713) 802-1777 

http://www.ddadeliveryworkersgroup.com

Press Release courtesy of Online PR Media: http://bit.ly/V4vB0z

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/133952267

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2023 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.ddadeliveryworkersgroup.com
http://bit.ly/V4vB0z
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/133952267
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

